
 

Winter Weather
Snow is in the forecast and 
colder weather is on its’ 
way!  Please remember to 
send your child with the 
appropriate winter gear, 
especially a warm coat!  If 
you do not have a coat for 
your child and would like 
help getting one, please 
 let us know –we  
would be happy 
to assist!! 
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Health Reminder 

Please help us to 
prevent the spread of 

illness! 

Please remember to 
keep children home 

when they are feeling 
ill, have a fever or are 

showing symptoms 
such as vomiting or 

diarrhea. 

  Also, please 
encourage hand 

washing at home! 
 

 

October 6th  
Gallagher’s Maze 

at 1pm 
 
 

October 13th 
Open House at the fire 

station starting at 10am  
 
 
 

October 31st 
Down town trick or 
treat (Community 

Event) 
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Teachers 
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Melinda 
Miranda  

Teacher Aides 
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Donna 
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Cooks 
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Carol 
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Absaroka Head Start Powell 
Class Times: 

Monday – Thursday 

307-754-2013 

www.abshs.org 

Facebook: Absaroka Head Start Powell 

Absaroka, Inc. Head Start in an equal opportunity employer. 

 

Book Bags 
Please remember to return your child/children’s book and 

book bag so that we can send them home with a new 
book!  If you cannot find your book or book bag to 

return, please speak to one of the teachers. 

Home Learning Logs 
Please remember to fill out the home learning logs that 
we send home weekly with your child’s book bag.  They 

count for your monthly volunteer time and these logs also 
allow us to meet the in-kind requirements of our grant! 

“The more that you read, 
The more things that you’ll know. 

The more that you learn, 
The more places you’ll go!” 

-Dr. Seuss   
 

 

We are currently 

recruiting children 

for all centers 

with-in Absaroka!  

Please recommend 

our program to 

your family and 

friends! 

*Community 
Event* 

This month’s 
community event 
will be down town 
trick or treat. We 

will send out 
reminders of the 

time and date 
when the day 
approaches.  

  

Parent Volunteers 

As always, we 
encourage parents 
and guardians to 
volunteer in our 

classroom! 

*Families as Lifelong Educators 

 


